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FW: Request for USEPA Assistance at Former Plating Facility, 255 15th Street So, St. James, MN
Fier-Tucker, Dorene (MPCA) [dorene.fier-tucker@state.mn.us] '

Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2013 2:19PM "

To: Durno, Mark

Ce: Lee, Stephen (MPCA)} [stephen.iee@state.mn.us]; Vegs, Sonia
Attachments: {3 prejiminary Assessmen). - 4~Lpdf (6 MB) |Preview on web]
Mr. Durno;

This is a request by the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency (MPCA) for USEPA assistance to evaluate the above referenced site for a federal removal action.

| The property has recently went tax forfeited. The property is located outside the town of St. James. Attached is a preliminary assessment that includes a

summary of the site and some investigative sampling data, sewer inspection results and hazardous waste inventory. There is substantial waste on the
property that needs to be secured and disposed. in addition, a portion of the building has collapsed. So obviously some safety hazards and potential access

il issues. Sonia Vega, USEPA On Scene Coordinator, has been briefed on the situation and of our request. Your prompt response is much appreciated.

Thanks!

Dorene Fier-Tucker
Supervisor

Emergency Response Team
Remediation Division
MPCA

651/757-2161
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